
 

 

Tuesday 17th March 2020 
 

  

 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Year 5 have really enjoyed their Topic learning on “Windrush Journeys” in the 

Spring Term.  To consolidate their learning we would like to hold a Caribbean 

inspired Carnival as part of the whole school Topic Theme Day on Friday 27th 

March 2020. 

 

We would like the children to dress up for our Carnival!  This could be a 

home-made carnival costume, Caribbean related clothing or in bright, 

colourful, Caribbean inspired clothing. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss Napier, Miss Hendricks and Miss Wilden 
 


